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Active/Non-Medicare  

2025 Open Enrollment Webinar  
w/ CART Captioning and ASL Interpreters 

 

The State Health Plan will be conducting an Open Enrollment webinar with 
CART Captioning and ASL Interpreters Oct. 16 at 9 a.m. via Zoom.  

This webinar covers the same information as the State Health Plan’s other 
Open Enrollment webinars for Active/Non-Medicare members, but it will 
include CART Captioning and ASL Interpreters.  

Additionally, we will record this session and post it on the Plan’s website so 
that anyone needing ASL interpreters or captioning will be able to access it at 
any time.  

Please share with your employees that are in need of this accommodation.  

Click here to register → 

 

 
 

 

https://www.shpnc.org/2025-benefit-information-active-members
https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_IVhW2-cRQ2i2yN1moDNAKg
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